Newsletter

18" November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

The children have had a fabulous day at school on this Children in Need

day. Thank you so much for your generous donations. So far Place Farm

has raised £250...and rising!

School report ‘K**
raising standards
improving lives

Inspection of Place Farm Primary
Academy

Camps Road, Haverhill, Suffolk CB9 8HF

Inspection dates: 12 and 13 October 2022
Overall effectiveness Good

The quality of education Good

Behaviour and attitudes Outstanding

Personal development Outstanding
Leadership and management Good

Early years provision Good

Previous inspection grade Good

Have a wonderful weekend everyone.

Jane Sendall
Headteacher

You will have seen the

Ofsted report which was

shared on Class DoJo

yesterday. Thank you all

for your kind messages of

support. Your children

have so much to be

proud of - they were

described as

‘professional, resilient,

optimistic, understanding and driven’ as well as having
outstanding behaviour. The personal development of
children at Place Farm was also described as
‘outstanding’. Working in partnership with you has
been important in your children achieving so highly.
We look forward to continuing to work together for all
the children in our school community. We are now
officially a ‘Good’ school with ‘Outstanding’ features!




Hello everyone,

Please enjoy this lithe story or poem 9

Mizs Jankins




@Suﬂ‘olk

County Council

If your child was born between
1 September 2018 and
31 August 2019,

you must apply for a full-time
school place by

15 January 2023
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You must make an spplication even F your chid already has 3 place in
3 nursery ciass, pre-school or family hub

To apply for a3 place or for more information you can visit:
www_suffolk_gov.uk/admissions
information is also avaiable from

*The Admissions Team on 0345 600 0981

*Your local school



Christmas at Place Farm!

This year, our annual *Carols on the Playground’
event will be on Tuesday 13" December at
2:45pm on the playground (weather depending).
Please come and join staff and children to sing
along with the Christmas Carols that the children
have been learning.

Also, on Tuesday 13™ December, it will be
Christmas Jumper Day! Children and staff are
welcome to wear a Christmas jumper, Christmas
colours or a Christmas dress to school for the
duration of the day.

Finally, Christmas lunch, for the children, will be
on Tuesday 13™ December.

If you have any questions, regarding Christmas,
please do contact your child’s class teacher.




PSHE

PSHE at Place Farm is taught on a weel .

In the Autumn term, we covering the topics ‘heing me’ and
‘celebrating differences’. Being me is all about how to be safe,
set personal gouls. Celzbmung,d;}}ermce&wauabmmt}w
d‘ﬂumwohpusonha&Thwmbeumwd,wmhm:l
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This week wus Anti-bullying week. We had an assembly wi
hullied and what they can do if they, or someone else is being,
bullied. This week wus alsg Children in Need, we had non-
uniform on Friday where the children came in spotty, clothing or
non-uniform. We also raised money, through a cake sale and a
sponge throwing activity
Last week we had Rememhbrance Day, for this we had @
Rememhrance assembly where we had a performance from one
af owr students, Ivy Pannell foilowed by a mi ,
This week we had @ visit from the OM nurse for years 1, 2 and,
6. There will he more sessions later in the year.



Christras
Merw D

Tuesday 13" December 2022

*

Rovst Turkey
Plant Saunsagey
Rouvst Potatoes

ﬁ/\ Peay and. Corroty

Cihwwistmay Pudding
~Rice Krupie cakey

£
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INHS W

England Vaccination UK

240 FLU SESSION IN SCHOOL FOR MISSED CHILDREN

Influenza (Nasal Flu) immunisation for pupils in school years R -6

Dear Parent/Carer,

We wall soon be visiting your child's school FOR A SECOND TIME fo offer the free flu vaccine to all
eligible children from reception to year 6. If your child missed having their nasal spray on our first visit,
they can receive it when we come back in the next 10 days.

Please note this is not the Covid vaccination.

This vanter, now that life is back to normal. there is a very high risk that the NHS could be
overwheimed with iliness caused by influenza, as we have not been mixing with others as much over
the past few winters.

Children who have the flu vaccine are less likely to pass the virus on to friends and family, especially
those who may be at greater risk from flu. such as young babies, elderly people or friends and
relatives with a serious health condition.

Attached are some frequently asked questions (FAQs) about this vaccine.

Y ent hi ine_Pl lick HERE to gi
consent, or to decline consent.

It is important to complete and return the form even if you do not want your child to have the vaccine

For parents who want their child 1o have the vaccine that does not contain porcine gelatine, you can
also do this by using the consent link above If you wish for your child to receive the injection, please
say no to the nasal flu vaccine, you will then be taken fo the page where you can consent for the
injection instead

You can also speak to your immunisation team if you require a consent form in a language other than
English. or you can find them in other languages on our website: vaww schoolvaccination uk

If your child has asthma and becomes wheezy or has their medicafion increased after you retum
this form. piease contact the immunisation team on the number or email over the page.

We encourage you to share this information with your child / children.

Yours Faithfully,
Your School Immunisation Team.



Prospective Pare

Are you considering what school to send your
child to in September 20237

If you would like to come along to see Place
Farm, please choose from the following dates;

Thursday 24th November,

Wednesday 30th November
or
New Date—Wednesday 7th December
At 11.00am

LOOK at our website
for information

www _placefarm org.uk

To make an appointment
PLEASE PHONE 01440 702836 OR EMAIL: admin@placefarm.org.uk



